
Dana 

Coats  

                           Is           

Retiring 

 

Join us all in wishing 

Dana the best during  

                                 his retirement 

                             Via email at 

dcoats@simonteam.com  

              August 1995 to June 2021 sees 26 years of dedication to 

his career at SIMON come to a close. Dana Coats came to  SIMON 

via Hills Materials Company. Originally hired as a laborer, Dana 

quickly moved to his long-term position as Asphalt Superintendent 

along with assuming responsibilities as Estimator and Project   

Manager. Please extend your good wishes as he closes this chapter. 

You’ll most likely find him  on the golf course and spending more 

time with family and grandchildren.  
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